
I forgot to actually send this report about the election results. 
 
The election was held a “little differently” this year with 8 of the 9 Districts having cancelled their 
convention. 19-H held the election in the traditional manner, all others were held by mail in ballot. The 
Canadian Ballots were sent out and returned to a Canadian address to expedite the process. Many of 
the letters mailed to our office around that same time had been opened and inspected by the border 
patrol. The US clubs all mailed back to the MD19 office in Bellingham. Of the ballots cast, the majority 
were in favor of the election of Council Chair Al Hedstrom and Vice Council Chair John Moralek. 
 
Overall, approximately 19% of the MD19 Clubs responded by mail. It is unknown what percentage vote 
in the traditional convention. Thank you to the election committee! (Steve Noble, Wendy Canessa, Linda 
Davidson, Michele Barrie & Peter Anderson) 
 


